Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
Division of Motor Vehicles
Withdrawal of Arrigo Ft. Pierce, LLC for the establishment of FIAT vehicles

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL
Notice is hereby given that the publication of Arrigo Ft. Pierce, LLC, d/b/a Arrigo Dodge Chrysler Jeep Ram Fiat Ft. Pierce , as a new point for FIAT passenger cars and light trucks (line-make FIAT) franchise dealership in Fort Pierce, (St Lucie County) by FCA US LLC, published in Volume 42, Number 180, of the Florida Administrative Register on September 15, 2016, is being withdrawn by the department. At the request of FCA US LLC, the department will publish a revised notice for this proposed dealership.
